
QUESTION NO 14 By Councillor Johnston for answer 
by the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 23 September 2021 

Question Can the Convener confirm what budget has been set aside 
for the potential removal of the Spaces for People projects 
and how said budget compares to the initial provision, which 
was in excess of £800k? 

Answer 


